
. On Nov 14: 2015, at 9:10 AM, Nelson, Chris <Chris.Nelso11@state.sd.us> wrote: 

Chad, 

I'm intrigued with the dissonance created by offering rebates for energy efficiency 
measures while simultaneously maintaining a line extension policy that in some 
circumstances may not support those very same efficiency measures. I still maintain that 
it is wrong to shift costs from the cost-causing consumer to other consumers but you are 
correct that in this type of circumstance this may be defeating the incentivizing of 
efficiency measures. I'll take a look at that. 

Chris. 


